
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 

To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Practitioners and Office Managers  
 
From:   Lupe Gonzalez, Ph.D., M.P.H. 
  Director of Health Education 
 
Re:  Gender Identity and Transgender Health Care – Cultural Competency 

Training  
 
Date:  December 15, 2016 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan’s (GCHP) Health Education Department - Cultural and Linguistic 
Services  is hosting a cultural competency training for providers, nurses, office managers, 
health educators, and allied health professionals on Gender Identity and Transgender 
Health Care. 
 
The training is scheduled for 10 -11 a.m. on Monday, Jan. 9 at 711 E. Daily Drive, Suite 
106, Community Conference Room, Camarillo, CA. 
 

Click here to download the flyer. 
 
If you would like more information about the training, call Veronica Estrada at 1-805-437-
5603 or email CulturalLinguistics@goldchp.org. Participants will receive a certificate of 
attendance. If you need any accommodations to participate, please notify us five days in 
advance. A Spanish interpreter will be available. 
 
Please RSVP as soon as possible. Space is limited! 
 

https://www.goldcoasthealthplan.org/media/39353/gchp_cultural_competency_training_flyer_v3.pdf
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